
Dear Friends of KBH, 

The shovel is in the ground! Our major Construction project has begun!!  Over the coming 18 months, the 
much-needed historic expansion and renovation of our Skilled Nursing wing moves from a dream, to a reality, 
and we are excited that it is now underway.

These upgrades help us continue our pursuit of unsurpassed levels of care for generations to come.  As with all 
projects of this nature, there is a significant amount of planning, preparation, relocation of staff and residents 
during construction.  Careful financial and logistical planning by our Board and Staff have made this project 
feasible and provide opportunities for your support, should you wish.  

As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit charitable organization, we are seeking support from the kind of donors who have 
helped King-Bruwaert House accomplish other historic projects in the past.  We have all benefitted from their 
past generosity.  We invite you to be a partner with us as we Build the Future of Healthcare at KBH!.  Your 
help through your partnership gifts will allow us to continue to provide a level of quality care that residents 
of KBH have come to expect.  In particular, the following are ways you can direct a gift to help us fulfill this 
dream of a new and vastly improved healthcare facility:
       • An unrestricted gift which will be used where needed most for this facility.
       • A gift to purchase replacement equipment of the highest quality and medical sophistication.
       • A gift to provide furnishings to ensure the home-like atmosphere that distinguishes KBH as a community.
       • A gift to the Endowment that ensures KBH is able to address future capital needs for updating and
            improving our facilities.
       • Naming opportunities - both large and small – will be available, so please contact our Development 
            Office if this kind of gift might be of interest for current support or for estate planning purposes.
       • KBH is creating a Remembrance Wall for donors who would like to create a lasting Memorial for those 
            who made KBH their home.  This will include the name of the resident and years of residency.  The 
            tree design for the wall will fit our campus setting very well.  Donations from $5,000 to $25,000 
            and above will be recognized in appreciation of gifts made in this thoughtful manner.

Please contact us or the Development Office for further information on this effort.  We will be enormously 
grateful should you wish to partner with us on this critically important project for KBH.

Sincerely,

PS: Should you wish to make your gift online via credit card to increase your Rewards points, or e-check, 
look for the Donate button on our website at www.kingbruwaert.org
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